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Save The Dates:

Order Papa Johns Pizza 
Order online or over the phone, for
Delivery or Carryout  all day long
Tuesday, October 6 & 20% of sales will
be donated to Thunder Vista P-8 

This go-round we MUST use Promo Code:

SCHOOL3

 

Spirit Night:
It Pays To Pizza

Tuesday 10/6

Deadline To
Submit Q's:

Monday, 10/5

Q&A ZOOM To Be Held
OCTOBER 7TH @ 7:30

In lieu of a traditional general meeting,  we are
asking you to submit  questions regarding
PTO, Fundraising, & general school related
questions via our Facebook Page 
 https://www.facebook.com/thundervistapto/
or by emailing our Volunteer Coordinator at
ThunderVistaVolunteer@gmail.com by Monday  
October 5th. 

PARTICIPATIN GLOCATION: Erie, 3140 Village Vista, Suite 102, 303-604-0500
When ordering, mention or enter promo code: Promo code must be used in order

for the school to receive credit.

Stay tuned for the meting  link which will  be
posted on our FB page & Website

(www.ThunderVistaPTO.com)

PTO Q&A:
Zoom In

Wednesday 10/7



President- Kandy Axelrod
Kandy is a first time PTO President and excited for the opportunity to service Thunder Vista and the

community. She is a proud native of Colorado and Mom to a 3rd grader (plus two fur babies). Kandy's

background, before being a stay at home Mom, was in government, lobbying, and in accounting for

the government. Kandy's hobbies include meditation, yoga, reading about science anti history,

photography, writing and spiritual activities.

Secretary- Randi Brazeau
Randi is excited to join the PTO team as secretary this year. She and her husband Greg moved from

Virginia to Colorado in 2012, and this will be our family’s second year at Thunder Vista!  Logan, their

son, is in 1st grade and they also have a daughter, Dylan, who is 3 ½. In addition to “mom,” Randi is

also an Associate Professor of Environmental Science at Metropolitan State University of Denver.

Treasurer- Cade Olbricht
Cade is glad to serve in his second year as Treasurer on the Thunder Vista PTO. He and his wife,

Jessica, have two kids, Tristan, who is in third grade and Emma, who is in Pre-K. Cade and his family

have lived in Anthem for four years. He currently works as the Controller at Platinum Cargo Logistics

in Wheat Ridge.

Assistant Treasurer- Kelly Richter
Kelly is excited to serve as the Assistant Treasurer. He and his wife Katie  have four children; Charlotte

(4th Grade), Amelia (2nd), Daisy (1st) and Harrison is in preschool. They look forward to connecting

with the community and building positive, lasting relationships. Kelly's background in analytics and

finance.  He  works for the University of Colorado as a Business Intelligence Analyst.

Volunteer Coordinator- Nicole David
Nicole is fairly new to the Anthem community, but a Colorado native and stay at home mom and

artist/art teacher.  She is married to Matt and has 2 kids at Thunder Vista. Nicole loves to read,

rollerblade and go to concerts. Nicole is excited to join the Thunder Vista PTO as the Volunteer

Coordinator this year. 

Fundraising Coordinator - Gabrielle Johnson
Gabrielle brings business experience and creative energy to the team to help establish a thriving

support system for the school. As a designer for the Colorado Conservatory of Dance, she is able to

incorporate her background in Design with her love for local non-profit organizations within the arts

community. This will be her 3rd year on the Leadership Team. She enjoys teaching her two daughters

(4th and 7th grade) about business strategies and philanthropy.

Meet Your
Leadership Team



Interested in Becoming A
Business Sponsor ?

Although our school year is more than just a little

unconventional, our PTO is doing their best to move

forward with the Business Sponsorship program so that we

can support our school AND our community in a BIG way.

With so much up in the air, we know it's a bit of a leap of

faith regarding exposure at actual events, but we are now

offering options with more opportunities for digital

exposure.  Visit our Sponsorship Page for detailed info

about our 2020/21 Program.Please note, a $400 "Family

Sponsorship" credit is now available to any THV family who

would like to have their business sponsor at any level-

including the Silver Sponsorship for just $100. If you wish

to participate in the 2020/21 program, please email

ThunderVistaFundraising@gmail.com to receive the promo

code to unlock the Family Sponsor credit.Become a

Business Sponsor or share this information with our

community.

Help Us Hit Our
Fundraising

Target!


